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3180 (NMF0110)

MAR 11 2019

DJR Operating LLC 

Attn: Scott H. Lindsay 

1 Road 3263 

Aztec, NM 87410

Dear Mr. Lindsay:

This letter is to inform you that the submitted DJR Operating LLC 2019 Plans of Development 

(POD) have been received and approved for the following Federal units:

• Betonnie Tsosie Unit 

0 Blanco Wash Unit

° Carson Unit 10 8?

° Central Bisti Unit

0 Corrales Canyon Unit - i 41 £ / l G 4 T O
• Crow Canyon Unit *R- 14 0^0, ^

• Gallo Canyon Unit f8 d I ft , 14 4 2)?

• Good Times Unit
• Nageezi Unit T\-18 S'SU ,

• North Alamito Unit K - H 081 ,
• Venado Canyon Unit 1*5 3 3 "f

These Units are located in San Juan County, New Mexico and are approved as of March 11,

2019. Please note approval of these PODs does not constitute approval of specific Applications 

for Permit to Drill (APD).

A POD is required to be filed annually by the Unit Operator to be submitted no later than March 

ol each year. No extension of time is granted unless an Unavoidable Delay is justified.



2

H you have any questions, please contact Dave Mankiewicz at dmankiew(®blm eov or ('‘SOS't 

564-7731.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Fields 

Field Office Manager

Cc: Commission of Public Lands, Santa Fe, NM (SLO) 

NM Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD)


